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We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration assemblies. Here are our 

wonderful winners from the last two weeks… 

 

Star of the Week: 
Red –  Freddy and Toby 

Yellow – Alicia and Arthur 

Green – Ellie and Libby 

Indigo – Shaun and Chloe 

Violet – Maisie  

 

Dojo Winners: 
Red –  Noah and Jayden 

Yellow – Jacob and Ellana-May 

Green – Olympia and David 

Indigo – George, Megan and  Hattie 

Violet – Millie C and Phoebe 

 

Winning House: Peace with 938 dojos, a fantastic effort ! 

Our Gold award has been awarded to Esme. Whilst our Good Manners awards, have been 

given to Neo, Ellie S, Luna B and Millie Ch.  

Congratulations to you all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance: 

Class attendances last week were as follows: 

 

Red Class:            97.5% (Well done Reds!) 

Yellow Class:        99.4% (Well done Yellows!) – This week’s winners! 

Green Class:        96.9% (Well done Greens!) 

Indigo Class         95.1% (Well done Indigos!) 

Violet Class          95.8% (Well done Violets!) 

 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the school office is not open on Wednesday afternoons.  If you have an 

emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. 

Our Amazing Stars! 

Cold weather is on the way! 

As you are aware the temperature is dropping and it is getting quite cold at school. We please ask 

that all children come to school in a warm coat that they can wear at break times in order to provide 

some shelter against the cold weather. We don’t want anyone getting ill for Christmas!  
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Dates for your Diary 

18.11.19 Mock SATs Week 

19.11.19 Parent Voice AGM 5.30pm 

22.11.19 Immunisation Team 

22.11.19 Non-uniform for Christmas fayre 

29.11.19 Non-uniform day  

29.11.19 Christmas Fayre 3.30pm 

10.12.19 Christmas Festival of Music at Victoria Hall (Choir) 

11.12.19 Choir performing at the Methodist Church 

13.12.19 KS2 Christmas Panto- 1pm 

18.12.19 Choir performing at Morrisons 10am 

18.12.19 St. Giles’ Church Christmas Service 1.30pm 

19.12.19 Key Stage 1 Christmas Party 1pm 

20.12.19 Last day of term 

06.12.20 INSET day for staff, school closed to children 

07.12.20 School opens 

07.05.20 Police and Crime Commissioners election 

09.05.20 VE Day celebrations 

10.05.20 VE Day Celebrations 

15.06.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

6,7,8.07.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

14.07.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

17.07.20 Last day of term 

AGM Update 

Tuesday 19th of November saw the latest AGM meeting. It was fantastic to see so many new faces 

there, thank you! As a result of the meeting, we are pleased to announce that Mrs Donner will be 

staying as the chair for another year. The Vice chair will be Mrs Milner and Mrs Jones will be the 

secretary. The provisional date for the next meeting is Tuesday 14th January 2020. This will be confirmed 

in a later newsletter. We hope to see even more new faces next time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jewellery 

No jewellery is to be worn for PE, swimming, after schools sporting clubs. This includes watches, fitness 

trackers, earrings and earring retainers. Any new piercing should be carried out at the beginning of 

the summer holidays so that jewellery may be removed. If a pupil cannot remove their studs for any 

reason, they may not be able to take part in the physical elements of the lesson due to the 

associated risks, however, alternative involvement in the lesson will be provided. No jewellery is 

permitted to be worn whilst representing the school at sport. 
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Inhalers 

Can you please make sure that you check your 

child’s inhaler to make sure that it is still in date? We 

have checked in school and letters have been sent 

to children whose inhalers are nearly out of date.  

Also, unfortunately school cannot be asked to give 

children their brown inhalers (the preventer); this 

should be done at home prior to them coming to 

school. 

     

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports News! 

In Sporting news, our Year 5 and 6 

team took part in the School Swimming 

gala. Well done to all children who 

participated! The children were a 

credit to the school and although they 

didn’t finish as high as they would have 

liked, they all enjoyed their morning out 

of lessons! 

 

 

 

 

 

Quiet Garden update 

Developments have been 

made with our quiet 

garden; an astro turf 

company have been into 

school and have taken 

measurements for the 

laying of the turf. Exciting 

developments are 

happening! Watch this 

space! 

NEW Reading Scheme 

In really exciting news, we have bought into a new reading scheme! As you will 

be aware children should have given their school reading books back in and 

they have been replaced with a new one from the new Collins Big Cat 

scheme. Mrs Bould has been hard at work making sure that all the books are 

ready. The parent workshop was a roaring success! The children will be given a 

coloured depending on their reading age and they will also be allowed to take 

another book home as a free choice!  

 

 

TT Rockstar Day 

We re-launched the TT Rockstar programme with a 

wonderful Rockstar themed day, in line with celebrating 

Children in Need. Everyone made a fantastic effort with 

their different Rockstar themed costumes. We also 

managed to get everyone to play the TT Rockstars 

game in school, a game that can also be played at 

home to help improve Times table knowledge and 

confidence. Thank you for all of your support in making 

such fantastic outfits for the children to wear. They all 

looked amazing! The children all loved the day and 

can’t wait to do similar events! 
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